@ LSP Technologies

12/13/2021

Eli Yudkevich
Kfar-Saba 4428636
ISRAEL

Dear Eli Yudkevich,

Thank you so much for being a presenter at the LSP21 Virtual Event. We sincerely appreciate
that you so generously shared your time and expertise with the attendees. We are grateful for
the impressive array of industry leaders and content experts whose participation made this
‘eventa success. o > :

If you would like to share session content with any of your colleagues who couldn’t attend the
LSP21 Virtual Event, most of the sessions were recorded and will be available on our website in
mid-January.

This was our first time hosting an international virtual event of this scope. We anticipated and
experienced a few glitches as we navigated the two-day event. We are already working on how
to make the event even better next year. If you have any specific feedback for us, you may
respond to the event survey that was emailed December 3 or share it with us directly.

Again, our sincere thanks to you and best es for a wonderful holiday season.

Sincerely, :
e
(W
Jeff Dulaney, Founder and CEO ric Collet, President-and COO
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